
 
UC San Diego 

Biomedical Ethics Seminar Series 
 

10th Anniversary 
 

May 13, 2009 
 

Thank you for joining us as we commemorate The Biomedical Ethics Seminar Series, 
thank our sponsors, and enjoy looking back over a decade of conversations about a 

variety of challenges in biomedical ethics.   
 

Your loyalty has made the longevity and success of the series possible. 
 

We hope this celebration will also serve as an occasion to reflect on new 
developments in bioethics and future directions for the Seminar. 

 
4:30 

Reception at The Faculty Club 
 

5 pm 
Welcome, Presentations and Discussion 

 
5:45 pm 

Looking to the Future 
 

6:30 pm 
Closing 

 
SPEAKERS 

Dick Attiyeh, Ph.D. Vice Chancellor for Research & Dean of Graduate Studies, UC San Diego (1982-2006) 
Len Deftos, M.D., J.D., L.L.M. Founder, Co-Director, UCSD/CWSL Masters Degree Health Law Program 

Mary Devereaux, Ph.D., Director, Biomedical Ethics Seminar Series, UC San Diego 
Mike Kalichman, Ph.D., Founding Director, Research Ethics Program, UC San Diego 

Jess Mandel, M.D., Associate Dean for Undergraduate Medical Education, UC San Diego 
Jerry Schneider, M.D., Dean for Academic Affairs Emeritus, School of Medicine, UC San Diego 

E. Donald Shapiro, M.D., Ph.D., J.D., Dean Emeritus, California Western School of Law 
Steve Smith, J.D., Dean, California Western School of Law 

 
 

The 2008-2009 Biomedical Ethics Seminar Series is supported by a 
generous gift from The Institute of Health Law at the California 

Western School of Law (CWSL), which co-sponsors with UCSD a Masters 
Degree in Health Law (hlaw.ucsd.edu), and E. Donald Shapiro. 


